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January 31, 2024
Macfarlane Utilities Project Award Recommendation

The City of Lander received three (3) bids for the Macfarlane Utilities Project by 11:00 AM on January
30, 2025, where they were publicly opened and read aloud at City Hall. The apparent lower bidder was
Patrick Construction, Inc. (PCI) of Lander, Wyoming, with a price of $1,097,972.00.

All bidders submitted the correct documentation with their bids and no errors were identified in the bid
tabulations. Therefore, Patrick Construction, Inc. remains the apparent low bidder.

PCI provided a list of competent subcontractors and suppliers. PCI is also well qualified to complete all
components of work identified on the plan and specifications. It would be my recommendation to proceed
with awarding the project to Patrick Construction, Inc.

Please contact me if you have any questions about the bids or PCI’s ability to complete the work.

Thanks,

Byee Loz

Bryce Roberts, P.E.
Project Manager
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